## CHILDREN'S MEDICAL FUND RECIEVES \$20,000 FROM MARCUM WORKPLACE CHALLENGE:

## **GLIRC PRESENTS CHECKS TO CHARITIES**

We are thrilled to use our October 18 Open Meeting as the venue for the presentation of checks to the charitable beneficiaries of several of our recent races.

Carolyn Mazzenga, Partner-in-Charge Long Island of Marcum joined in with Mindy Davidson, the Director of the Marcum Workplace Challenge, to present checks totaling \$70,000 to the three charitable beneficiaries of the 2011 Marcum Workplace Challenge: Children's Medical Fund of New York, the Long Island Children's Museum and the Long Island Cares-the Harry Chapin Food Bank. Rob Suarez of the Bethpage Federal Credit Union joined with Bethpage Ocean to Sound Relay Director Alan End to present checks to Elizabeth Hartman of the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society.

GLIRC Vice President Carl Grossbard presented a check to Mary Frignani of the Life Enrichment Center of Oyster Bay out of the proceeds of the Runner's Edge-TOBAY Triathlon.



GLIRC Vice President Mindy Davidson (R) and Carolyn Massenga of Marcum (2<sup>nd</sup> R) are thrilled to present checks to representatives of Children's Medical Fund of New York, the Long Island Children's Museum and the Long Island Cares-the Harry Chapin Food Bank.